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Presentation Night 

Thursday 5th November 

7pm start 

 
Organisation on the night. 

All students are to be in full school 

uniform.  

We ask that everyone be seated by 6.50pm. 

Students will change before their 

performance. 

Families are asked to bring a cake or slice to 

share at the conclusion of the evening. 

Families with pre-schoolers please keep them 

seated with the family during the evening 

plays and formal proceedings. Thank you for 

your cooperation on this matter. 

 

Presentation Night Costumes. 

K-2 costumes: Costumes will be provided for K-1 students. Year 2 students 

will need costumes as if they are going to the zoo.  

3-6 costumes: Boys and Madalyn will need jeans and t-shirt. Other 

characters dressed for their part. 

Intensive Swim School  

A BIG thank you to all the instructors for supporting our swim program.  

All our students showed improvement and continue to gain confidence in 

the water.  

Swim Carnival Results 

Sub Junior Girl Champion: Katie Cory 

Junior Girl Champion: Annabelle Latimer-Smith 

Junior Boy Champion: Brock Byers 

11yrs Boy Champion: Bradley Haley 

Senior Boys Champion: Bradman Walker 

 The Calendar 

 

TERM 4 

December 

Thurs 5th Presentation Night. 

Wed 11th Christmas Party – 

Warialda pool. 

Fri 13th Pally Memorial Hall 

Community Christmas Event 

Wed 18th Last Day of Term 4 

 

2014 Dates 

February 

Tue 4th Staff Return 

Wed 5th Term 1 commences for 

all students. 
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Holiday Home Reading 

Mrs Sullivan has sent home holidays reading packs. She would like your 

child to practise their reading during the holidays. Please return books 

at beginning of 2014.  

 

Library Books   

Mrs Barwick would like all library books returned. Stocktake has 

started. Notes will be sent home for overdue books. Please have a 

hunt round. Some students have more than one book on loan. Parents 

may have to pay cost of outstanding books.  

Christmas Tree / Party – 11th Decemeber 

This year the Christmas Tree/Party will be held at the Warialda Pool.  

Pre-School children are invited to join us. The Pool has been booked for 12-

2pm. Permission notes will be sent home closer to the date. 

Parents are to provide gifts from Santa. These can be dropped at school. 

Gifts are not to be expensive. Gifts need to be clearly marked. 
 

Canteen 

Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

you require a special day to assist. The roster is open to helpers to work 

together. If this is an option please contact Kerry. 

The canteen has NO PIZZAS for sale for the rest of this term and for a 

limited time they will have for sale CHICKEN AND GRAVY ROLLS  

@ $3.00 each. 

 

Term 4 Canteen & Fruit Roster Roster 
Monday Canteen Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 
  Dec 6th Heidi Johnstone Casey Schneider 
Dec 9th

 Kerrie McNamara Dec 13th Katrina Smith Tracy Baker 
Dec 16th

 Kerrie McNamara Dec 20th
 No School  

     

COMMUNITY NEWS 

MOREE PCYC BLUE LIGHT DISCO FRIDAY 6TH DEC 2013 

$5 ENTRY FEE 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 6PM TO 7.30PM 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 8PM TP 10PM 

CANTEEN FACILITIES AVAILABLE 


